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25.02.2023 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

It has come to our attention that, under the title “BOTAŞ allows gas trading”, some internet pages 

share fraudulent content, promising unlawful gain. 

Please disregard any such individual or organization that request personal data, money or any sort of 

benefit by using BOTAŞ logo and name. 

It has become necessary to make this announcement in order to prevent any loss and damage that 

might rise out of such potential fraud. 

In any case, BOTAŞ reserves all its rights to take legal action against persons or organizations that use 

the name, influence and logo of our Corporation for the purpose of obtaining any unlawful gain. 

 

Respectfully announced to the public. 

 


